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Its March and it’s going to go by so quickly…. 
 

For the next two weeks, we will be talking 
about Shamrocks and Leprechaun’s!  

 
Our only special day will be… 

Pajama Day: Last Day of School before the 
break and we will wear our pj’s while doing it. 

Of course, Teacher Pam will make pancakes for 
snack. Feel free to back your child a snack from 

home if you think pancakes will not be 
appealing to them.  

Library Day: March 4/6th will be our last book 
exchange day as Mrs. Dressler would like to 
have all books handed for inventory. We will 

start up the book exchange when we get back 
from break.  

March 30/31st : will be our first day back from 
Spring Break.  

 
Just a reminder that we will be going outside at 
the end of most preschool days, and with the 
weather being so on and off please make sure 

to bring some form of snow/splash pants.  
 
 
 
 


